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Our Mission 

To do what we can to serve 

our community as a whole. 

Branch Location 
1678 S Pioneer Rd 
Salt Lake City, UT  84104 
 
Branch: 801-973-5052 
Loans:  801-973-1555 
President:  801-973-5143 
Fax:  801-973-5142 
Text: 385-258-7644 

 
Access your account at over             
5000 shared branching 
locations nationwide.  

 
 
Report a Lost or Stolen VISA Card 
Credit Card 1-800-991-4964 
Debit Card 1-800-991-4961 
 
 

Holiday Closures  (observed) 

Monday, July 4 - Independence Day 
Monday, July 25 - Pioneer Day 
Monday, September 5 - Labor Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mobile App 

• View Balances 

• Pay and Transfer funds 

• Remote Deposit checks 

• Pay Bills 

  

PROTECTING IDENTITIES AT WORK 
 
No matter how comfortable or familiar you may feel on the job, you need to protect 
against workplace-related identity theft risks. 
 
You also have a responsibility to protect the personal or sensitive information of 
your colleagues and employers. If you deal with the personal information of 
customers or clients, your responsibility is even greater. 
 
For everyone’s sake, including your own, make sure you understand and follow all 
organization security and privacy policies. Practice good online and offline identity 
protection habits. These include the following routines. 

• Lock up your purse or wallet when it’s not with you. Too often, payment 
cards, checks, and other identity-related items are stolen at the workplace. 

• Also lock up person and employer-assigned mobile devices, ID badges, 
and workplace access cards when not in use. 

• Don’t put your personal information at risk in the case of a workplace 
security breach. Never reuse personal passwords for work, log into 
personal accounts from work, or store personal data or material on work 
computers or devices. 

• Keep all work passwords and usernames confidential. Don’t write them 
down and store them in your work area. 

• Securely store all documents and other items containing your or others’ 
personal information at the end of the workday. 

 

 

 

 

MORE ON THIS SUBJECT WILL BE IN THE NEXT NEWSLETTER. 

If you want to find more information on identity theft, check out 

identitytheft.gov. 

SU
M

M
ER

 2
0

2
3

 



  

 

  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     

 
     

 HEY KIDS! 
                                           WATCH YOUR MAILBOXES 

 

 

 
Board of Directors 

 
Chairman - Dave Pistorius 

Vice Chairman - Dane Peacock 
Secretary - Tom Mickel 
Director - Mark Lange 

Director - Jesse Hubbard 
 
 

Supervisory Committee 
 

Chairman - Chanel Lee 
Vice-Chairman - Jim Shoop 

Secretary - Rob Rathbun 
Audit Specialist - Justin Miltenberger 
Training Specialist - Scott Mondragon 

 
CU President:  Tammy Phillips 
tammy.phillips@varexfederalcu.net 
 
Loan Officer:  Carrie Price 
loans@varexfederalcu.net 
 
Back Office Manager:  Jill Hoskings 
members@varexfederalcu.net 
 
Member Services Rep:  Jody McArthur 
kidsklub@varexfederalcu.net 
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BRANCH HOURS 
 

    Monday - Thursday:  8:30 am - 4:30pm 
    Friday: 8:30 am - 5:00 pm 
    Saturday and Sunday: CLOSED 
 
TEXT THE CREDIT UNION AT OUR NEW 
NUMBER: 

385-258-7644 

 

4300 0000 0000 0001  

SMART SHOPPER  

 

 

 

Varex Federal Credit Union does not offer insurance policies. 

But as a member of Varex FCU, you have access to great 

insurance rates through TruStage®. 

TruStage® Insurance products and programs are made available 

through TruStage Insurance Agency, LLC and issued by CMFG 

Life Insurance Company, MEMBERS Life Insurance Company, 

and other leading insurance companies.  

For more information, call 1-844-337-5830. 

After 23 years with the credit union, 

Jill is retiring on Wednesday, 

            July 26. 

Come and say your                 

“good-byes” with us 

and enjoy a light refreshment! 

 
 

 

 

 

KKKIIIDDDSSS   KKKLLLUUUBBB   CCCOOORRRNNNEEERRR    

You should have received a contest in the mail. 

Tell us what you are saving up for. Do you want a new toy, bike, 

game, or to go on a trip? You can draw a picture, make a collage, or 

send us pictures of what you would like to do with the money you 

are saving. 

Entries are due by Friday, August 11, 2023. 


